VIB: Information disclosure about the State Bank of Vietnam – Hanoi Branch approves the change in location of Van Dinh Transaction Office of VIB
On 31 Mar 2020, Viet Nam international commercial joint stock bank announced the information about the State Bank of Vietnam – Hanoi Branch approves the change in location of Van Dinh Transaction Office of VIB as follows:
As consideration on the application to change the location of Van Dinh Transaction Office under Ha Dong Branch of VIB at the Document No. 26640.20 dated 18 Mar 2020, the State Bank of Vietnam – Hanoi Branch commented as follows:
1. Approve the application to change the location of Van Dinh Transaction Office under Ha Dong Branch of VIB, details:
· Old address: No 322 Le Loi Street, Van Dinh Town, Ung Hoa District, Hanoi

· New address: 1st, 2nd, 3rd Floor at the House No. 130, Thanh Am, Van Dinh Town, Ung Hoa District, Hanoi
2. VIB is responsible for strict enforcing the regulation on operating network of commercial banks attached to the Circular No. 21/ 2013/ TT – NHNN dated 09 Sep 2013 by the Governor of the State Bank of Vietnam and the related laws; manage the operation of the transaction office securely and take all responsibilities for all the operations of Van Dinh Transaction Office
3. After 12 months since the date that the State Bank of Vietnam – Hanoi Branch approves the change in location, if Van Dinh Transaction Office under Ha Dong Branch of VIB does not operate at the new location, this document will be expired
